
PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

• Our preacher next Sunday will be our own
pastor, Nathan Nettleton.

• Information has been circulated about the
encouraging possibility of another church
taking over the use of our unused church
property, but before we can progress that
any further, we need to be sure that we
would prefer that to just selling the property
or redeveloping it for another purpose.
Please let us know via our current online
vote. The link was in an email that you
should have received last week.

• The WayFinders study group will be
meeting online this Wednesday, 17th July,
7:30 - ‘Renouncing satan and all evil’.
Contact Rob D for details.

• The Mid-Week Gathering will next be
happening on Thursday week, July 25th,
6:30pm, with a short physically gathered
liturgy at the church and shared meal to
follow. All welcome - contact John F for
more information.

• Our church camp will be held at Aireys Inlet
on the weekend of 11-13 October. Please
make sure it’s in your diary! And don’t
overlook accommodation bookings!


